
 
 
 
 

November 11, 2020 
 
The Honorable Albert Bryan, Jr. 
Governor of the U.S. Virgin Islands 
Government House 
Charlotte Amalie, USVI 00802 
 
Dear Governor Bryan: 
 
I am pleased to award the Government of the U.S. Virgin Islands (USVI) $2,780,000 in fiscal 
year 2021 Capital Improvement Project (CIP) funding for the following priority projects: 
 

• St. John, Rehabilitation of Centerline Road, Route 10, Cruz and Coral Bays: $1,842,023 
• St. Croix, Maintenance and Repair of Harold G. Thompson Wastewater Treatment Plant: 

$705,977 
• St. Thomas, John, and Croix, Four Quick Response Vehicles for the Virgin Islands Fire 

Service: $232,000 
 
The grant awards will be transmitted electronically to your staff. Please feel free to contact me 
directly if you have any questions or concerns. You may also have your staff contact Grant 
Specialist Aimee Munzi at 202-208-3913 or Aimee_Munzi@ios.doi.gov, should there be any 
issues or concerns regarding these grants. 
 
Thank you and I look forward to continuing to work with you on the USVI’s Capital 
Improvement Projects. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

 
Douglas W. Domenech 
Assistant Secretary 
Insular and International Affairs 
 

cc: The Honorable Stacey Plaskett, Delegate to the U.S. House of Representatives 
 


